
    

Sunday 10th June 2018 

We hope you find a warm welcome, particularly if you are with us for the first time. All song words are 
projected onto the wall at the front or can be found in the books provided. Large print hymn books are available 

at the back of church along with separate printed sheets for songs that are not in the books. 
 

Today’s services 10:30am Preacher Mr. Lawrie Ginn 

 6:00pm Prayer Service 

  The steward on duty is Anne Thompson 

Sunday 17th June 10:30am All Age Worship 

Sunday 24th June 10:30am Mr. Andrew Maxfield 6:00pm Stay & Pray 

Sunday 1st July 10:30am Rev. Sally Coleman (Holy Communion)  

THIS WEEK…  

 Gift Day 2018 

Thanks to your continued generous support, we have raised around £12,000 in each of our last three 
Gift Days to fund our work with children, families and young people, and will need to sustain this in order 
to continue, expand and build upon this work. To be confident that we are able to support this work 
across the whole three year period, and to help with grant applications, we are asking for pledges to 
cover the next two Gift Days, along with gifts for this year. Pledge forms are available at the back of 
church and can be used to indicate what you intend to give this year and on the Gift Days in 2019 and 
2020. Pledging is not a binding agreement but just an indication of what you intend to give. Please seal 
completed pledge forms in their envelope and put them in the collection during any Sunday service. The 
details of this form will be kept confidential and all forms will be held by the treasurer, Matt Irons. 

We will be holding our Gift Day TODAY (but if you have not brought your form and/ or gift today, please 
bring it on any other Sunday!), and you are welcome to include your gift for 2018 along with your 
completed pledge form. If you do this, and have previously signed a Gift Aid declaration, please include 
the date and your Gift Aid number on the outside of the envelope. If you are a UK taxpayer and have 
not completed a Gift Aid declaration, or have completed a declaration but do not know your Gift Aid 
number, please see Matt. 

We are very happy to accept gifts by cash, cheque, bank transfer or standing order. Gifts are welcome 
on the Gift Days or spread over the year on a quarterly, monthly or weekly basis. If you have any 
questions about Gift Day or pledging, please see Matt. 

 Drop Inn 

We would need at least 1 more person to help during our weekly youth Drop-Inn on Tuesday for the 
following dates: 12, 26 June from 3- 5:00pm to help with setting up, running and tidying up afterwards. 
Please speak to Tim if you have any questions. 

  



 

 

The editor for June is Matt. Please place items for the newsletter in the pigeon hole, send an 

e-mail to newsletter@wesleyhall.org.uk or call Matt on ________ by Wednesday evening. 

 Messy Church 

Messy Church is back this Saturday 16th June from 10:00am to 11:30am for families with younger 
primary age children. We will explore the theme of the Lord’s Prayer through our usual mix of crafts, 
play, baking and worship. If anyone is able to come and help run a craft, just come along on the day. 

COMING SOON… 

 Community garden 

Have you had a look around the community garden yet? Things are starting to take shape, but there is 
still plenty more to be done. On Sunday afternoons of 17th June & 15th July we will be doing a bit of 
painting, planting and tidying, please come and join us. We could also meet at another time if this works 
better for people. With Liz off travelling, Neil Harland is interim head gardener, until we find someone or 
some people from within or beyond our congregation to co-ordinate things. Please speak to Neil if you 
know of someone who may be interested. 

 Big Plant Sale and Afternoon Tea at Walkley Ebenezer 

Walkley Ebenezer are holding a Big Plant Sale and Afternoon Tea on Saturday 23rd June from 2:00 to 
4:00pm. The sale is open to anyone who wants to sell their own plants at a small charge per table or 
you can just bring them along to be sold to raise money for church funds. Afternoon Tea will be 
available at a cost of £5 per person. 

 Local Preacher Accreditation Service 

Wendy Cartwright’s Local Preacher Accreditation Service will be held at Walkley Ebenezer on Sunday 
24th June at 6.30pm. 

 Christian Aid Walk 

The Christian Aid night walk of 9 or 17 miles is taking place on Saturday 30th June. For more information 
about this and to register, please see www.sheffieldnighthike.org.uk. 

 Circuit Welcome Service 

The Circuit Welcome Service will be held on Saturday 2nd September at 6:30pm at a venue to be 
confirmed for Rev. Gail Hunt as minister in pastoral charge of Dore and Totley Rise, Rev. James Morley 
as minister in pastoral charge of Apperknowle, Coal Aston and St Paul's Dronfield, and Co-
Superintendent Minister, and Rev. Sally Coleman as Co-Superintendent Minister. 

 Save the date 

Please save Saturday 29th September. We have set this date for our Away Day and are hoping to be 
able to go to Castleton. More details will follow. Sally (Reverend Sally Coleman) 

AND FINALLY… 

 New Photocopier 

We have a new photocopier! It can do all the same things as the old one but is newer and smaller. 
However, this machine needs a 5 digit access code not a 4 digit code as before. So the new code is the 
same as the old code but with a 0 on the end. If you need any help, or want a quick run through, just 
ask Matt. 

 Flower Rota 

The new flower rota is up at the back of church. Please sign up to sponsor the church flowers if you can. 
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